
HBM WEIGHS UP THE BEST SOLUTION IN FREE WEBINAR. 

As part of its series of free informative webinars, HBM – a market leader in the field 

of test and measurement – has announced the date of its latest session, “Precise 

Weighing in Your Packaging Machine”, which will take place on February 21st 2018 at 

10am (GMT). 

As the market for packaging machines becomes increasingly demanding in terms of 

maximum system productivity, this webinar will explain the benefits of In-Line 

weighing. With precision being a key factor in filling and dosing processes, 

deviations need to be corrected without delay in order to reduce overfill and keep 

rejected products to a minimum. This webinar discusses how this can be achieved 

by incorporating In-Line weighing into your packaging machine. 

In this webinar, participants will be introduced to the topic of In-Line weighing and will 

be advised on which HBM measuring chain best suits which packaging type. 

Culminating in a live visual demonstration, this webinar will also illustrate the 

different measurement chains in action. 

Presented by Thomas Langer, Product Manager of HBM Weighing Technology, this 

informative seminar has been designed to fit in with the challenging time constraints, 

which can often make attending relevant training courses difficult. 

Exclusively offered by the HBM Academy, the webinar can also be easily accessed 

at a later date or simply used as a refresher course. As an added benefit, all 

registered participants will also receive a link to the webinar, via email, after the 

presentation. 

All HBM webinars are free of charge and open to anyone, regardless of experience. 

However, spaces are limited and are available on a first come, first served basis. 

Please reserve your spot by booking at http://bit.ly/2mRVEgx  

For further information, please contact HBM on +44 (0) 20 8515 6000 or via email: 

info@uk.hbm.co.uk or visit the HBM website at www.hbm.com  

 


